
Dear Families,
Hello and Welcome! The following is a list of supplies you will
need for the 2022-2023 school year. Please bring them on
the first day of school.

● 24 #2 PENCILS (Ticonderoga preferred)
● 2 packs of Expo dry erase markers (low odor and thin

please)
● 2 packs of Crayola Crayons
● 2 packs of Post-It Notes
● One dry erase eraser (or an old sock)
● 2 packs of large erasers
● Multi-pack of highlighters (four please)
● 6 glue sticks (preferably Elmers)
● 1 set of name labeled headphones/earbuds (please put in a ziploc baggie with your

child’s name as well)
● 1 clipboard (big enough for a sheet of paper - you can reuse last year’s if you had one!)
● 12” ruler (with inches)
● 3 Composition Notebooks
● 5 two pocket folders

○ 1 Red
○ 1 Yellow
○ 1 Green
○ 1 Blue
○ 1 Choice Folder

● 1 two inch 3 ring binder
● 5 dividers
● 3 packs of loose leaf paper
● Scissors
● 1 Spacemaker Hard Pencil box
● 2 boxes of tissues
● 2 containers of Clorox wipes

Suggested Donations if possible:
● A box of quart sized ziploc baggies
● A box of gallon sized ziploc baggies
● A box of sandwich ziploc baggies
● Hand sanitizer

Please label all supplies. Don’t forget a healthy snack, water bottle and a backpack!

Mr. Hernandez and Ms. Syslo


